
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.  14.11.1               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  July 19, 2016 

Subject:  Staff report on developing a new recreation field in North Preston 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Regional Council request a recommendation report regarding the feasibility for provision of 
a recreation field in the North Preston area at 857 Upper Governor Street (PID 00639856 – 
currently owned by Halifax Water Commission.)  Furthermore, development of a recreation field 
would provide an opportunity to explore the possibility of a community build concept with local 
contractors. 
 

Reason:  
 
This is an ideal area of HRM for a new recreation field, and the community of North Preston is 
anxious to have a field that will be available to the residents there.   

Outcome Sought: Staff Report 
 
 
 
 

Councillor David Hendsbee 
 

District  2 

 


